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Parenting classes, financial literacy, and grief support among new services   

Parent Support Center expands, 
relocates to North Parkway Middle

Due to an increasing need within our 
schools and the community, our 
Parent Support Center (previously 

known as the Family Resource Center) has 
expanded to offer parents a diverse range 
of supports to impact student success. Now 
housed at North Parkway Middle School, 
the Parent Support Center offers GED 
courses, parenting classes, financial 
literacy, and grief support. Additionally, food 

boxes and hygiene items are also available 
for families in need throughout the school 
year. We could not assist families in 
overcoming their unique challenges without 
the support of generous community 
partners like Leaders Credit Union, United 
Way of West Tennessee, and Wellpoint. 
Parents are encouraged to use the Let’s 
Talk platform to request assistance. Visit 
www.jmcss.org/letstalk to get started.

We’re excited to kick-off Leap Up for Literacy for the 2024-2025 
school year! Each nine-weeks starts a new challenge. Let's see if we 
can read 1,000,000 minutes this school year! Visit jmcss.org for 
more information, and contact your child’s teacher to begin.
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